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DECEMBER NEWSLETTER 2018

Santa Visit and Christmas Party

With December fast approaching, the big guy in the red will be visiting our centre on Friday,
December 21 starting at 3 pm. Parents/guardians are more than welcome to come at that time and
join the excitement. Children who are not scheduled for this day can come to participate in the fun.
Please remember these part-timers MUST be accompanied by an adult.

" Outdoor Footwear

Wet season has arrived. Please take yours and your child/children’s boots/outdoor shoes off on the
mats BEFORE entering the hallway during drop off and pick up time. Our hallways, mats and
classrooms need to be dry for the safety of our children, staffs and families.

"% Outdoor Clothing

Children should be dressed warm for the cold weather Don’t forget to label their belongings. We
are required to be outside at least 45 minutes twice a day, with the exception being very rainy days or
days with a wind chill more than -15C. If you have not brought in snowpants, winter boots and
waterproof mittens please do so, we do not want children to be cold during outdoor play.
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This déycare CLOSES at 5:30. If you are late picking up your child for ANY REASON, you MUST
pay the staff $1.00 for every minute you are late. This has to be paid directly to the staff on duty.

Any questions/concerns please contact us.

“The light in a child’s eyes is all it takes to make Christmas a magical time of the year!”



